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Southwestern College
c/o Mark Clausson

900 Otay Lakes Road APR 14 2015
Chula Vista, CA 91910

Dear Mr. Clausson PROP R

Congratulations! The ASCE Awards Committee has made their selections for the 2015
Awards Program and your project has been selected for an award. The award ratings
for this year are as follows:

* Project of the Year
« Qutstanding Project

The committee is pleased to announce that Southwestern Coliege Field House and
Football Fields has been selected o receive the “Qutstanding Project” in the
Sustainable Engineering Project category as part of our Civil Engineering Project
Awards program.

The Annual Awards Banguet will be held on Friday, May 15, 2015, at The Handlery
Hotel (950 Hotel Circle North, San Diego, California 92109). A flyer outlining details of
the Awards Banguet will be forwarded shortly via email. We encourage you to extend
a personal invitation to the contractor and other participating firms on this project. We
encourage recipients to bring display boards, which will be strategically placed at the
Banquet for viewing by all those in attendance. Firms are to supply their own easels.

At the banguet, one plague will be presented to Southwestern College, and one
plague to Michael Baker International. Additional plaques are available for other
team members but will not be delivered until after the Event. To order additional
plaques, complete the form that will be included in the email flyer and registration and
mail the order along with your check to ASCE, Attention: Plaque orders, PO Box
16749, San Diego, CA 92176-6749.

Again, congratulations and we look forward to your participation. If you have questions
concerning the award(s) please call the Association Manager, Betsy Brown at 619/255-
8874.

Sincerely,

Maxk fill

Mark Hill, P.E., Awards Committee Chairman



